
  
 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

15th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,   
 
Spa Camberwell Curriculum  
All the pupils are following the full timetable and are learning across the curriculum.  
Our enrichment programme has started with the first classes having karate, yoga and dance.  
Secondary Swimming, KS4 fitness centre and weekly library visits will be starting soon.  
We offer different activities to different classes across the school year to make sure everyone has a chance 
to try the things that are right for them and their age group.  
 
Family Support  
Harriet will be with us on Monday and Tuesday next week. Let us know if you need to make an 
appointment to see her.  
 
100 Miles 
One of our parents is taking part in the 100 miles in October challenge to raise money for the National 
Autistic Society. The link is here if you would like to support her. 
www.justgiving.com/Lauren1694618394746  
 
Next Week  
The school photographer will be with us on Monday. He comes every year and we send the photos home 
to you as soon they come through. Do let the office know if you don’t want your child to be photographed.  
 
Do come along next week to the welcome meetings. The dates are below:  
 
Belair, Sunray, Neptune with Beth: Tuesday September 19th at 2.30pm  
 
Mint, Brenchley, Burgess and Rye with Beth and Jenny: Wednesday September 20th at 2.30pm 
 
KS3 with Rian and Jenny: Tuesday September 26th at 9.00am 
 
KS4 with Rian: Tuesday September 26th at 2.45pm 
 
Please make sure you come right into the playground when you collect children at home time. We want to 
make sure everyone has plenty of room and children can see the person collecting them clearly.  
 
Staying Well  
Please don’t send children to school if they are unwell. We need to look after each other and don’t want to 
spread any viruses. Children with autism can find it difficult to communicate how they feel and can find 
school very challenging when they are unwell.  
If your child is unwell and is not coming to school call the office to let us know. If anyone is absent and we 
haven’t heard form you we will always give you a call to check in.   
 
Enjoy the weekend,  
 
 

 

Steph Lea 

Executive Headteacher 

http://www.justgiving.com/Lauren1694618394746

